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Declares that a person charged with a misdemeanor or a
gross misdemeanor that would be considered domestic violence
under RCW 10.99.020 or with a misdemeanor or gross misdemeanor
under chapter 9A.42 RCW shall not be eligible for a deferred
prosecution program unless the court makes specific findings
pursuant to RCW 10.05.020. Such person shall not be eligible
for a deferred prosecution program more than once.

Requires that, in the case of a petitioner charged with a
misdemeanor or gross misdemeanor that would be considered
domestic violence under RCW 10.99.020, the petitioner shall
allege under oath in the petition that the petitioner is the
family or household member of the alleged victim; that the
petitioner is in need of domestic violence perpetrator
treatment under chapter 26.50 RCW; that the petitioner wants
to correct his or her conduct to reduce the likelihood of harm
to his or her family or household members; and that unless
treated, the probability of future recurrence is great. The
petition shall contain a statement that the petitioner agrees
to pay the cost of diagnosis and treatment if the petitioner
is financially able. The petition shall also contain a case
history and written assessment prepared by an approved
domestic violence perpetrator treatment program provider under
chapter 26.50 RCW.


